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Statement from the Ann Roe for Congress Campaign

Janesville, WI— Ann Roe is honored to receive an endorsement from the

following people:

Ryan Schroeder, Mayor of Delavan

Megan Miller, Beloit School Board

Jim Millard, Janesville School Board

Cathy Myers, Janesville School Board

Greg Ardrey, Janesville School Board

“I am excited to endorse Ann Roe for Congress. As a community leader, a small

business owner, Ann has shown exemplary leadership. If elected, she will fight

for fair wages, affordable healthcare, and quality education.” - Ryan Schroeder

Thanks to redistricting efforts, Wisconsin’s first Congressional District is now a

toss-up race. The map was affirmed by both the Wisconsin Supreme Court and

the Supreme Court of the United States. For the first time in decades, Beloit and

Whitewater will now be represented by the first Congressional District. Ann Roe

is the only committed Democratic candidate running to unseat Representative

Bryan Steil.
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